

Dear Parents

The children have been rehearsing hard in preparation for our Christmas Charity Concert on Friday 7th December, and they are sounding great! We hope that you will come along and support them as it should be a fun evening.

The concert starts at 7.30pm, with doors opening at 7.00pm, and finishes about 9.30pm. The children will need to be at the church by 7.15pm at the latest. They will also be joining S.O.L. Choir, Mrs Sowters' adult choir at the end of the concert. We would like the children to all wear their choir t-shirt, which we will give to them the week of the concert, and dark coloured skirt or trousers.

It would be really helpful for the children to have a rehearsal in the Church so that they are familiar with where they will be sitting and standing. We have therefore arranged to have the rehearsal at 7.30am on Friday 7th December, at the venue St John's Church, 251 Eden Park Avenue, Beckenham BR3 3JN.

Please drop your child at the church at 7.30am and we will then walk them back to St David's for lessons at 8.45am. Should anyone have any problems with this please contact the school office.

Please return the slip below. Thank you

Choir Christmas Charity Concert 2018

Name	Year
I can drop my child at St John's Church on Friday 7 th December at 7.30am	YES/NO
My child will be at St John's Church by 7.15pm On Friday 7 th December.	YES/NO
Signed	